
THERE’S A BODY IN THE 
LIBRARY... 

 

...AND WE SUSPECT 
FOUL PLAY... 

JOIN THE CSI TEAM IN THE 
LIBRARY AT LUNCHTIME ON 
19TH NOVEMBER.  

19th November  The Library Presents... 

TO TAKE PART YOU WILL NEED TO REGISTER AT            
THE LIBRARY BY THE 17TH OF NOVEMBER.              
REGISTER IN TEAMS OF UP TO 4 PEOPLE. 

 

PLACES LIMITED SO BOOK EARLY TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT. 
PRIZES TO BE WON FOR SOLVING THE CASE. 

CAN YOU SOLVE 
THE CRIME?                


